
  
  
From: AMANDA L < >  
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 11:02 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application #A-2024-0182 Meeting Participation re: Minor Variance application 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
  
To Whom it may concern, 
My name is Amanda Lubin and my family lives directly across the street from 23 Coronation 
Circle, Brampton.   
We would like to lend support to Bineet Pahwa and Gurleen Kaur, our very pleasant 
neighbours, regarding their Minor Variance application. 
The work that was done to their driveway and landscaping is beautiful and enriches our 
neighbourhood. We have no issues with their request to maintain their widened driveway. 
We hope that their application will be approved and that they can maintain their driveway as it 
currently stands. 
 
You have my consent to post my correspondence to the revised agenda. 

 
Sincerely, 
  
Amanda Lubin 
20 Coronation Circle 
Brampton, ON 
L6Z 4A7 
 


